
 
 
 
 
 
An undergraduate student must meet the following minimum requirements to be considered 
for enrollment in a graduate course, in addition to meeting all prerequisites for the course 
(except for graduate standing): 1) have completed one semester in residency at Northeastern, 
2) be in the final year of undergraduate study, and 3) currently have at least a 3.0 cumulative 
undergraduate GPA.  
 
Some undergraduate students may elect to count the graduate course toward undergraduate 
degree requirements. If so, the course will carry an undergraduate course-level classification 
and cannot be used in the future to fulfill graduate requirements. All students enrolled in the 
course will do the same work, regardless of course-level classification. 
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